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Sir,

Referning to Department

letter of the 28th October last (No. 3. 368)

in reply to one of nine of the 15th

of the same month, in regard to an

application previously made that

the sale of Lob No. 9 W. side of Albert

Street Sannia Reserve should be

Cancelled,

I have the honor to enclose

herewith certain papers required

in the letter referred to, viz:

Affebavit of Mrs. Anne Benwan

(formerly Mrs Causley) in regard

to the matters enquired about.

Also Certificate from Mr. Mackenzie

in regard to the same.

I may add that this morn

ing Iwent down to see the lot

in question, and perfectly agree

with Mr. Mackenzie, that the

nsprovements are very triftings

indeed was I purchase the place,

I would scarely consider them of

any value at all.

I have the honor to be

Sir

Your Obt. Servant

The Honble (Sd) E. Wakon

The Supt General Ind. Supt.

of Indian affairs.
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